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Oakfield Primary School Newsletter 
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	Oakfield Spring and Summer Events
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	Event
	Date
	For

	Safer Internet Day
	Tuesday 5th February
	Whole school

	Valentine Disco
	Thursday 14th February 2019
	Year 1 -6

	Trip to Museum of Science and Industry
	Tuesday 26th February 2019
	Resource Provision

	World Book Day – ‘A book in a box’  competition
	Thursday 7th March 2019
	Whole school

	Science Boffin Day
	Friday 15th March
	Whole school

	Parents’ Evening
	Wednesday 27th March 2019
	Years 1 to 6

	Trip to Park Bridge
	Thursday 28th March 2019
	Year 2

	Easter Bonnet Competition and Egg Raffle
	Thursday 4th April 2019
	Whole school

	Non-uniform ‘Bring a Bottle’ day (for Summer Fair)
	Friday 5th April 2019
	Whole school

	Non-uniform ‘Bring Chocolate’ day (for Summer Fair)
	Friday 24th May 2019
	Whole school

	School Sports Week
	w/b 17th June 2019
	Whole school

	Infant Sports
	Friday 21st June 2019 (am)
	Rec, Y1, Y2

	Junior Sports
	Friday 21st June 2019 (pm)
	Years 3 to 6

	Diversity week 
	w/b 1st July 2019
	Whole school

	Summer Fair 
	Friday 12th July 2019
	Whole school

	Dress up day – My Favourite Book of the Year!
	Friday 19th July 
	Whole school


Due to topics covered in class, Reception’s ‘trip’ will take place in the summer term. 

World Book Day


We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March and this year’s theme is ‘A Book in a Box.’ There will be prizes for the best box in each class, with our Junior Leadership Team judging the competition. We can’t wait to see what imaginative ideas the children can come up with!





Online Safety


On Tuesday 5th February, the children all took part in activities to support their understanding of keeping safe online, as part of Internet Safety Day. In order to support parents and carers in keeping children safe online, we have created a new page on our website. The ‘Online Safety’ page can be found in the ‘Parents’ section and it provides advice and links to many online safety sites. We hope that you find the page useful and welcome any feedback! 





 School Playground


A number of our KS2 pupils are arriving at school very early! Whilst we are delighted that the children are keen to be in school, we must remind parents/carers that the doors do not open until 8.40am. Prior to this time, children must not be on the school grounds unless they are under the supervision of parents/carers. Thank you.














Don’t forget…school finishes for the half term on THURSDAY 14th FEBRUARY at 3.15pm. We return to school on MONDAY 25th FEBRUARY. Have a lovely break, everyone!





 NSPCC Numbers Day


Thank you to everyone who supported our Numbers Day event. We raised £90 to support the vital work of the NSPCC. 








Smokefree Gates


Parents/carers will soon be receiving a letter regarding our new Smokefree School Policy. Our school is already a ‘no smoking’ site and we are now asking that parents/carers refrain from smoking at or near the school gates. This is for the wellbeing of ALL our Oakfield children –we want to prevent them inhaling second hand smoke and to discourage them from taking up smoking themselves. Thank you.











